
Reminders:

Please have a look at the attached
documents we have sent you via
email. Many thanks. 

Please can we remind you that we
are a nut free school. Please ensure
no nut products are brought into
school for lunch or as treats for
celebrations etc...
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Dates for your Diaries:
Monday, 12  May - Thursday, 15  May:

Year 6 SATs
th th

Friday, 23rd May - INSET Day (school
closed to pupils)

Tuesday, 3rd June - Parent’s Evening
Monday, 26th May - Friday, 30  May –

Half Term Holiday
th

Monday, 2nd – Friday, 13th June -
Multiplication tables check

Tue 17th Jun – Lower Phase Sports Day
Wed 18th Jun – Upper Phase Sports Day
Thur 10  Jul – Year 6 Production – 2 pm

and 5 pm
th

A huge Thank You!

Thank you to all those parents who have been patient with us
while our alarm system was accidentally triggered on Tuesday

afternoon. Please rest assured that there was no fire. 

Parents’ Consultation Evenings
It was lovely to speak to so many parents during our Parents’
Consultation Evening yesterday. Thank you to parents (who
had appointments on Tuesday) for your understanding after
having to postpone your appointments due to issues with our
fire alarm. We are looking forward to seeing you on the new
date of Tuesday, 3  June. If you did not manage to book an
appointment to speak to your child’s class teacher this week,

please speak to them to arrange a time to discuss your child’s
progress and targets.

rd



Between Monday, 2  June and Friday, 13  June, all
pupils in Year 4 will be taking the Multiplication Tables

Check. This is a statutory assessment which allows us to
determine whether your child can fluently recall their

times tables up to 12. The check is an online test,
consisting of 25 questions (plus 3 practice questions) and
the children will have 6 seconds to answer each question.
All we would like your child to do to prepare for the check
is to practise their times tables daily, through resources

such as Times Tables Rockstars. If you have any
questions about the check, please speak to your child’s

class teacher.

nd th
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Internet Safety

A reminder to parents and carers to monitor their child’s access to online sites.
As we know, the internet offers incredible educational opportunities, but it also
presents significant dangers. It would be a good idea to have an agreement at

home, ensure the internet is filtered and regularly monitor your child's devices.
Please find top tips below to share with your child.
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Recognitions

 Over the last two weeks, children have been
focusing on ‘Being Ready’ and ‘Being Safe’.
Please celebrate the fantastic effort your

children have been putting into their targets
and see below those children who received

certificates in Assembly on Friday.
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Nova
Elizabeth

Khadija
Maysoun

Prashvita
Sabria

Fenil
Fabien

Roshan Hanna
Diana

Gurjot
Megan

Isabel 
Amia

Harley

Omar
Natalie

Jacob
Manudeep
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